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Netherlands Tactical: Protest to take place
in front of Turkish Consulate in
Amsterdam's Museumplein district at 14:00
(local time) on December 5; allot for
disruptions

Please be advised

The US embassy in Amsterdam has issued an alert for a demonstration in the city scheduled to
take place at 14:00 (local time) on December 5. Protesters will reportedly gather at the Turkish
Consulate in the Museumplein district. The agenda for the event is not confirmed as of writing.
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Assessments

Given organizers’ estimates, the protest is expected to be small-scale, with turnouts in
the high dozens to low hundreds, and will transpire peacefully amid a heightened security
presence deployed as a general precaution. Localized travel disruptions are possible in
the vicinity of the Turkish Consulate during the afternoon hours.

Recommendations

Those operating or residing in Amsterdam on December 5 are advised to allot for
disruptions in the Museumplein district due to the slated protest.
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